
CIR NO. 246         GOVT GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE, NARAYANGARH        DATE: 09/12/2021 

Those newly admitted 1st Semester students who have not gone through the process of Vidyasagar 

University Registration yet, are hereby instructed to come to the college on 18/12/2021 during office 

hours without any fail to complete their registration. Remember, this is the last chance for the students 

to get themselves registered and no further request regarding this after the above mentioned date will 

be entertained.  

 

 

                  Sd/- 

                    Officer-in-Charge 

                                       Govt. General Degree College, Narayangarh 

 


